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 Air Quality  



























































 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix B 
 Traffic Study 



 

 

 

 

 

 

April 3, 2008 

 

 

Valerie Darbouze 

City of Agoura Hills 

30001 Ladyface Court 

Agoura Hills, California 91301 

 

 

Re: Traffic Study for the Liberty Canyon Road Ref: 2064 

 Office Expansion Project, Agoura Hills, CA 

 

 

Dear Mr. Althaus: 

 

In January 2007, Fehr & Peers/Kaku Associates submitted a Revised Draft Traffic Study for the 

Liberty Canyon Project.  This study concluded that there would be no significant traffic impacts 

and that adequate parking would be provided.  

 

Recently, the site plan has been modified slightly and the total square footage reduced by 

approximately 1,100 square feet.  The parking has been reduced from 219 to 215 spaces, per 

City Code. 

 

These changes do not alter the conclusions of the January 2007 Traffic Study.   

 

Please feel free to contact me at (310) 458-9916 if you have any questions regarding these 

conclusions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

John M. Stutsman, AICP 

 

 




































































































































